Mrs Jill Jones PSLCC Cert HE,
Brook Cottage,

Chipping,

Herts,

SG9 0PG

01763 274800

Mrs Sarah Wylie,
Clerk to Therfield Parish Council,

19th May 2022
Dear Mrs Wylie,
Internal Audit 2021/2022, Therfield Parish Council

I have concluded the internal audit for the financial year ended 31st March 2022. The overall audit opinion is that assurance can be given concerning the effectiveness of management controls.
I was unable to locate on the Parish Council website the 20/21 AGAR which should be published before 1/7/2021, it may be that this has been removed. It is recommended that the 2021/2022 AGAR is published on the website prior to 1/7/2022.

Whilst I was able to see the Financial Risk Assessment I could not locate a general Risk Assessment for the Council, although I have seen this in previous years.
With regard to the 2021/22 budget. I would recommend that you calculate income and expenditure before arriving at the Precept figure, if it’s intended to make up a short fall from reserves, then this should be highlighted in the budget document.
The responsibility for a sound system of internal controls rests with management and work performed by internal audit should not be relied upon to identify all strengths and 
weaknesses that may exist. Neither should internal audit work be relied upon to identify all circumstances of fraud or integrity.

Yours sincerely
Mrs J.S. Jones PSLCC Cert HE.
